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**NOTICE TO PATIENTS** 

OWNERSHIP DISCLOSURE 

LAKEWALK SURGERY CENTER 

 

The State of Minnesota mandates that a physician inform patients of any financial interest 

held in a health care facility to which he or she refers patients. 

 

Accordingly, please take notice that Dr. Daniel McKee has a financial interest in 

Lakewalk Surgery Center, Inc., to which he refers patients. 

 

You are not required to use this facility, and you are free to choose a healthcare facility 

other than Lakewalk Surgery Center, Inc. A listing of alternative health care facilities can 

be found in the classified section of your telephone directory under the appropriate 

heading. 

 

 

 

 


